
ORD-2 Correspondence – Kate Gillon 

From: Kate Gillon [mailto:kate.gillon@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2020 5:15 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Rent and mortage 
 
-EXTERNAL- 
 
 
You control the property owners. Have them help in this crisis! 
 
There will be the biggest homeless population in the US if you do not stand with the people of this town. 
The industry workers will be on the streets and angry. 
 
I do not fall into this category but the Governor recommended that renters be given special 
considerations. I hope our Mayor can get his hands out of the wealthy pockets of land owners and have 
them do the right thing! 
 Sincerely, 
 
Kate Gillon 
 

mailto:kate.gillon@gmail.com
mailto:CityClerk@longbeach.gov

